
Institutional Performance Evaluation Visit 2020 

QEC Lahore Campus conducted 3 days IPE (Institutional Performance Evaluation) Visit from 
21st October to 23rd October, 2020. Ms. Iram Sohail, Director QEC, GCU, Lahore was invited 
as external assessor. Dr. Maryam Bashir, QEC committee head from CS department, Mr. 
Muhammad Ali, Member Quality Assurance Committee from FSM department and Mr. Bilal 
Saeed, Assistant Professor from FSM department were internal assessment members. Dr. 
Farrukh Idrees, Director QEC, FAST, Lahore also joined the event through video 
conferencing.  

Visit started with opening meeting with worthy Director Campus, Dr. Hamid Hassan. 
Afterwards panel worked on UPR (University Portfolio Report). Meeting with students, 
faculty and HoD’s was also part of the visit along with infrastructure visit.  

Visit was concluded with exit meeting with AT Team, QEC Team and HoD’s. Shield was 
presented to Ms. Iram Sohail by Dr. Akhlaq Ahmad Bhatti, HoD S&H department on behalf of 
Director Campus. At the end group photo was taken.  

 

 

Figure 1: Dr. Akhlaq Ahmad (HoD S&H) presenting shield to MS. Iram Sohail (Director QEC, GCU) on behalf of Campus Director. 

       



 

From Left to Right: Mr. Bilal Saeed (AT Member), Mr. Umer Yaseen (QEC Officer), Mr. Muhammad Ali (AT Member), Ms. Iram 
Sohail (External Assessor), Dr. Maryam Bashir (AT Member) and Ms. Bushra Majeed (QEC Officer). 

 

 

First row (Left to Right): Dr. Amjad Hussain, HoD EE; Dr. Javaid Ahmad, HoD CE; Ms. Iram Sohail, Director QEC, GCU; Dr. Maryam 
Bashir, AT member; Ms. Bushra Majeed, Officer QEC and Dr. Akhlaq Ahmad, HoD S&H. Second row (Left to Right): Mr. Umer 

Yaseen, Officer QEC; Dr. Ali Afzal, HoD CS; Mr. Muhammad Ali, AT member and Mr. Bilal Saeed, AT member.  

 


